
I Jeremy Smith, entering my name in the ballot to run for president position.  

 I have been the Vice president for 3 years now. 

 I have been with the NHPA for 31 years and counting.  If I get the position for president, I 
am willing to work and make strides on getting our count back up to where it needs to be. 

Also helping Ben Webb with his ideas on bringing up for our charter. I also encouraging 
more kids to join as well. Trying to keep this sports alive. 

Thank you, 

Jeremy Smith 

 


